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09/08/2019  09:08:552019/3221/P OBJ Anja Saunders I would object to this alteration as this will mean a semi outdoor indoor space in addition to current space. The 

folding doors will be open and further noise will be emitted from the premises outward. The canopies will allow 

more seating outdoors at all times including winter with heaters. This idea has been tried in other areas, in 

Neal's Yard for example where I live, and it has caused endless trouble for residents particularly noise 

nuisance, problems with street clutter obstructing pedestrian flow and obscures the boundaries between 

restaurants and street trade.
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